
 

 

 School closes at the usual finishing times on Friday 18th December  

After 3.30pm on 24th December parents and carers should 
contact NHS Test and Trace 

and not the school. 

 

Pupil tests positive for Coronavirus (COVID-19), 
having developed symptoms 

more than 48 hours since being in school. 
(i.e. after 3.30pmpm on Sunday 20th December) 

 

Parents and carers should 
contact NHS Test and Trace 

and not the school https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 

Or by calling 119 

Until 24th December - pupil tests positive for Coronavirus (COVID-19), 
having developed symptoms 

prior to 3.30pm on Sunday 20th December. 
 

Parents and carers should 
contact school by text message to 07768746807 

Please state a contact number, child’s name and confirm that they have 
received a positive test result. 

Mrs Woolhouse will then call you back. 
Please do not contact this number for any other reason. 

 

School will liaise with the Local Authority, Public Health, 
contact close contacts via an email and advise to self-isolate for 10 days. 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

